
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #64                Thursday, December 1, 2022 
 
Students: All blankets should be placed in student lockers or student backpacks prior to the start of first period at 7:30 am and 
should remain there until the end of the school day at 2:30pm.  Sweatshirts, light jackets, and dressing in layers are all 
appropriate options as we approach colder months.  No blankets should be seen in class or the halls once the first period has 
begun.  Thank you!                    Administration 
 
In case you missed it:  There will be an Early College and Career Evening Program offered by the HS Counseling Office on 
December 6th at 6:30PM in Convocation Hall. This presentation is for 9th and 10th grade families that want to learn more about 
graduation requirements, post-secondary planning, the resources available at MTHS, and things students can do to prepare.  
Interested families should register on Schoology by December 2nd. 
 
Attention Seniors:  Students that are applying to colleges or universities with a January 1st deadline should submit a 
transcript release form to the Counseling office no later than Friday, December 9th. 
 
Picture retakes have arrived and are available for pick up in the main office. Student IDs are available for pick up in the library. 
 
Students who did not order a picture packet but would like to can stop in the main office to pick up a coupon from Mrs. Faller. 
 
Sophomores interested in pursuing the International Baccalaureate Diploma: Applications are due by December 15 to Dr. 
Penner in room 175. See Dr. Penner with questions.  
 
Key Club is collecting new toys for Toys for Tots now through Dec. 9th. Please bring in toys to put in the box in the main lobby 
to share with kids in need this holiday season. 
 
The Rachel’s Challenge Club is hosting a book drive for our district families who are in-need. All donated books will be collected 
and organized by the Rachel’s Challenge Club and will be available to students and their families at the District Holiday Shoppe. If 
you are able, we are looking for books that can be separated by grade levels: Elementary, Intermediate, Middle School, and High 
School. Please bring your new and gently used books to the High School.  There will be boxes located in the Main Office, and you 
may drop your book into the appropriate grade level bin.   
The Holiday Shoppe will take place on Saturday, December 17, 2022, from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. at the Manheim Township 
District Office. Thank you for your support! 
 
 
 
 

TODAY’S   SPORTS  
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Frbbasket William Penn A Hannah Penn MS – Gym 1 5:00 2:00 2:15 
Frgbasket William Penn H Arena 4:00   
 


